
VOTE BY MAIL
NOTICE TO PERSONS WANTING 

MAIL-IN BALLOTS
If you are a qualified and registered voter of 
the State who wants to vote by mail in the 
Green Township Board of Education Special 
School Election to be held on TUESDAY, 
March 13, 2018, kindly complete the 
application form and send to the undersigned, 
or write or apply in person to the undersigned 
at once requesting that a mail-in ballot be 
forwarded to you. The request must state 
your home address and the address to which 
the ballot should be sent. The request must 
be dated and signed with your signature.
If any person has assisted you to complete 
the mail-in ballot application, the name, 
address and signature of the assistor must 
be provided on the application, and you 
must sign and date the application for it to be 
valid and processed. No person shall serve 
as an authorized messenger or as a bearer 
for more than three qualified voters in an 
election. No person who is a candidate in the 
election for which the voter requests a mail-in 
ballot may provide any assistance in the 
completion of the ballot or may serve as an 
authorized messenger or bearer.
No mail-in ballot will be provided to any 
applicant who submits a request therefor by 
mail unless the request is received at least 
seven days before the election and contains 
the requested information. A voter may, 
however, request an application in person 
from the county clerk up to 3 p.m. of the day 
before the election.
Voters who want to vote only by mail in all 
future general elections in which they are 
eligible to vote, and who state that on their 
application shall, after their initial request 
and without further action on their part, be 
provided a mail-in ballot by the county clerk 
until the voter requests that the voter no 
longer be sent such a ballot. A voter’s failure 
to vote in the fourth general election following 
the general election at which the voter last 
voted may result in the suspension of that 
voter’s ability to receive a mail-in ballot for 
all future general elections unless a new 
application is completed and filed with the 
county clerk.
Voters also have the option of indicating 
on their mail-in ballot applications that they 
would prefer to receive mail-in ballots for 
each election that takes place during the 
remainder of this calendar year. Voters who 
exercise this option will be furnished with 
mail-in ballots for each election that takes 
place during the remainder of this calendar 
year, without further action on their part.
Application forms may be obtained by 
applying to the undersigned either in writing 
or by telephone, or the application form 
provided may be completed and forwarded to 
the undersigned.
Dated: January 14, 2018

Jeffrey M. Parrott, Sussex County Clerk 
83 Spring Street, Suite 304 
Newton, NJ 07860 
973-579-0900


